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PUBLIC NOTICE

RE:  LIMITED USE OF CITY OF WASHINGTON PARKS 

As the City of Washington continues to monitor the COVID-19 virus, it is important that we continue taking precautions to protect the health and safety of our citizens.  Therefore, access will be limited to all City of Washington parks: 
Washington’s Longfellow, Southside and Eastside Parks playground equipment, shelter houses, pavilion, picnic areas and bathroom facilities will be off limits (closed) until further notice.   All parks may be utilized for walking, running, biking and fishing but with everyone adhering to the social distancing mandated by Governor Holcomb.  We would like to remind you that Food Frogger Concessions does remain open.  We will continue sharing updates with the community as they arise.  

Thank you.

Mayor David Rhoads




